
Optomap Retinal Exam 
Dr. Rosanna LaMalva and her associates prefer to adhere to the voluntary standard of periodic 
widefield observation of the retina by capturing a widefield retinal image for review, baseline 
purposes, and comparison in the future.  Our doctors have discovered many important health 
conditions that would have been missed without following these proper procedures during 
examinations of the eye.  Our doctor’s main goal is to protect the gift of sight.  Annual eye 
examinations not only allow your eye doctor to improve the quality of your vision by changing the 
prescription of your glasses, but also provide the opportunity to determine the overall health of 
your eye from the clear window of the eye (the cornea) to the very back of the eye (the retina).   

In most cases, a patient’s health insurance (not vision) will cover the cost of the Optomap Retinal 
Exam.  However, on occasion, there are circumstances that will cause an insurance company to deny 
a claim (such as a deductible not being met, etc.).  If this occurs, the patient will then become 
responsible for $35, paid to the doctor’s office, to cover the cost of the digital retinal image. 

Please sign and date below acknowledging that you understand and agree to pay $35 if there is a 
circumstance in which your insurance does not cover the Optomap Retinal Exam. 

 

__________________________________________________________ _________________   

Signature         Date 

 


